
Calendar Events 

 

Capron Elementary School ~ 200 N Wooster Street Capron IL 61012 ~ (815) 569-2314 

May 1, 2024 

 May Online Registration  

 May 8 Late Start 

 May 13 PTO Meeting 4PM  

 May 6-10:Staff 

Appreciation Week 

 May 16 Spring Musical  

6-7pm  

 May 20 4th Grade Fly Up 

 May 23  1:00—2:45 PM  

Field Day   

 May 23 Last Day of School 

 SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 

The school office will be open from 8:30am – 2:00 pm from June 1 – June 9 to close out the 2023-

2024 school year. The office will reopen for the 2024-2025 school year on  

Tuesday, August 6, 2024.  If you need information when the office is closed, please  

contact the District  Office at 815-765-3322. 

 

 

 
Registration for the 2024-25 school year IS ONLINE ONLY. Go to 

www.nbcusd.org Please enroll your student as soon as possible so 
your child will be on the Capron Elementary roster or notify the front 

office if your child will be attending elsewhere next school year.  

We need to account for every student and would greatly appreciate 
your help!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

FLY-UP DAY  
Capron 4th grade students will be attending a special FLY-UP DAY at 

the Upper Elementary School on May 20th.  
The purpose of this event is to take a tour of the school and to meet 

the UE Staff.  
If there are any questions or concerns,  

please contact the office @ 815-569-2314 

During the last 
week of school, 
it is a good idea 
to send in at 
least one large 

bag (paper grocery, or  
reusable grocery bag) for 
your child’s teacher to send 
things home in.  



From the School Nurse’s Office 

All Kindergarten and Second grade should have their dental forms or waivers 

turned in to the Nurse by May 15, 2024. 

 

Physicals and immunizations need to be completed before the 1st day of school 

for Pre-K, Kindergarten and new students.  Please email all physical, dental and 

immunization records as soon as you get them completed over the summer. Email them to  

kferguson@nbcusd.org  or upload to the enrollment portal before the 1st day of school. Any students 

that do not have these before the first day may be excluded from attending. 

 

Student medication needs to be picked up by the last day of school.  If your student is attending sum-

mer school and needs medication, please contact the School Nurse. 

 

Boone County Student Art Show  

Congratulations to the following students that have been chosen this year for the Boone County  

Student Art Show. Their artwork will be on displayed at the Boone County Museum of History  

April 30-May 4  

 

Jazlyn Garcia    Cesar Diaz    Liam Jenkins   Julio Rico   

Miguel Ojeda                Diego Garcia  Sherlin Lopez  Perla Mercado 

Birklee Sunden    Geneva Nelson Elleney Ogan  Elliot Proffitt   

Hila Gonzalez    Carleigh Ferretti Luke Overton  Sofia Garcia  

Isabela Lamberg  John Nelson   Mateo Rico   Addison Rubert  

Chrystal Garcia  

   

 

   May 23  

   1:00—2:45 

Field Day is a day when students get to participate in fun activities outside the classroom and gym. 

LOST & FOUND 

Please encourage students to check the lost and found box.  

All unclaimed items will be donated to a local organization during the winter break. 



 

End of the Year Expectations  

The end of the school year is quickly approaching. There are many 

fun activities for students to participate in through the end of 

May (field trips, field day, etc…).  

However, all of these fun activities are a privilege for students who are showing appropriate 

behavior and have met academic expectations in the classroom.  

Please remind your child that school rules and expectations are enforced through the end of 

the school year. Consequences for failing to meet expectations may include loss of  

participation in these activities.  

PRESCHOOL ATTENDANCE POLICY 
 

All Preschool students are expected to attend school every day. Your 
child’s attendance is a MANDATORY REQUIREMENT in order to  

participate in this program.  Attendance is taken upon arrival every day. As a courtesy, we ask that 
you contact the school by  8:00 am / 11:30 am if your child will not be attending that day. Since our 

site is regulated by the state for this program, we are required to report attendance on an  
ongoing basis. We understand that sometimes your child may be ill or there may be a family  

situation.  We ask that you commit to the following: 

• Your child arrives to their session ON TIME and are picked up on time. 

• You make every effort to schedule doctor appointments before or after your child’s session 
time. 

•  If you have an appointment and arrive late, please bring a doctor’s 
excuse. 

• If your child is absent, you must provide an excuse when they  
return with the date and reason. 

Lunch Accounts 

As we get to the end of the school year please make sure your children 

have enough money in their lunch accounts. All negative balances 

need to be taken care of before school is out for the summer. Any left over money 

will stay in their accounts for the children to use next year.  














